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LUNA LOVES ART TRAIL 
Thank you to one of our parents sharing this with us, it links in nicely with our recent virtual author visit. 
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DIARY FOR THE WEEK COMMENCING: 
May 24th, 2021 



And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 2:40) 
 

BEDDING PLANTS WANTED 
If you have any spare bedding plants, we would be very grateful if you could donate them to us to 
brighten up the front of school. Please drop them off outside the school office. Many thanks. 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
We have had a number of children arriving late to school this week and receiving late marks. Please ensure you 
are in the queue at your alloted time, otherwise the gate will be shut once these children are in. Late children 
need to be brought to the office with an adult (keeping a 2 metre distance and wearing a face covering) where 
we will sign them in and record the time for the school records and the Attendance Service. 
A reminder of class start/finish times.      Mr Southern 
Rec:      8.45am-2.45pm 
Year 1: 9.00am-3.00pm 
Year 2: 8.30am-2.30pm 
Year 3: 8.30am-2.30pm 
Year 4: 8.45am-2.45pm 
Year 5: 9.00am-3.00pm 
Year 6: 9.00am-3.15pm        
                                

STARS of the Week 
         

Reception – Megan, Maisie 

Year 1 – Amelia, Lexie 

Year 2 – Tymoteusz, Sino 

Year 3 – Victoria, Ava 

Year 4 – Neve, Jack, Holly 

Year 5 – Jacob, Kian, Max 

Year 6 – Dylan, Kaiyn, Finlay 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Ping Pong raffle winner 
 

Oliver-Year 5 
 
Well done Oliver, claim your 
prize when back in school next 
week! 


